
All, 
 
DO NOT RESPOND TO E-MAIL BELOW -- THANKS 
 

From: Bank of America [mailto:h2admin@securespot.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 6:08 AM 

To: ELP_Webmaster 
Subject: Important Message: Your Account Has Been SUSPENDED 

Importance: Low 

 

 
 

http://210-213-59-64.static.asianet.co.th/webapps/

